Love God, Love One Another

14" April 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we enter now the most special time in our year at Easter | hope and pray that you all have a
wonderful time with your families.

Many thanks for the Easter Egg ‘Sheep Raffle’. The money raised will be shared between Caritas and
Mission Together. We raised £166. Thank you.

The RE curriculum for the Summer Term is now on the website

SATS Year 6 SAT week will be the week beginning Monday 9*" May

Year 2 will be sitting SAT tests throughout May

DINNER COSTS - the daily dinner cost is now £2.30

Many thanks from Gerry at the Food Bank — on the picture is just one part of the food that we took
down to Saint Aidan’s. Many, many thanks for your generosity throughout Lent.

We return to school on Monday 25™ April and we will be concentrating on the Gifts and Fruits of
the Holy Spirit and what we are thankful for in our lives.

Wishing you all a happy and Holy Easter.

With prayers, Sarah Yates and the staff at Saint Aidan’s School

Lord Jesus, I praise you as the Servant King.
Renew in me the call to serve as you served, to love as you loved.



